June 17, 2014

Meeting commenced at 7:34 pm

In attendance-Cathy Taylor, Howard Glassman, Russell Wood, Ken Picard, and Maureen Byrne. Guests included Dr Fred Martin and Jan Lewis of Upton TV show "Meet your neighbor".

Minutes from May 20th, 2014 unanimously accepted.

Treasures report- Revolving acct balance is \$3807.11. General acct balance is \$1000. \$489 is earmarked for tools to be stored in shed at Heritage Park. \$860 is earmarked for plantings at Heritage Park.

Motion to purchase tools for Heritage Park shed at a cost not to exceed \$450 unanimously approved.

The commission will ask John Milner Assoc. Inc. for two more copies of the archeology report that was done on the chamber at Heritage Park.

Mark LeClaire is scheduled to go before BOS on July 1, 2014 to discuss the proposed kiosk at Heritage Park. This is an Eagle Scout project.

A copy of the Conservation Restriction for Heritage Park has been sent to Mass Historic Commission, and Ed Bell of MHC made comments and recommendations. One of the recommendations was that the regional Native American tribes should be asked for input on the Conservation Restriction for Heritage Park.

Dr Fred Martin was in attendance to present the OSL report on the Upton Chamber. Shannon Mahan would like to submit the OSL report to the USGS for peer review. Both Fred Martin and Shannon Mahan want to write academic papers on the OSL data. Shannon would write for OSL scientists and Fred would write for an archeo-astronomy publication. Both papers would be USGS approved and peer reviewed.

The commission has been asked for input on the proposed Whitney Farm subdivision off Grove St.

It is time to renew our Post office box, the cost will be approx. \$58. There was Discussion about not having a separate mailbox, but having one in the renovated town hall

Meeting adjourned at 9 pm